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Clemente Leadership Academy
Grade 2, Room 106
http://secondgradedavis.weebly.com
April 2, 2015
Dear Parents and Guardians,
As hard as it may be to believe, we will soon be starting the final marking period of the school year.  The third marking period ends April 10th.  Report cards will be sent home after we return from April break on April 24th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The final round of testing for reading starts the beginning of May.  In some cases, this testing will determine whether or not your child should be retained in 2nd grade or will be required to attend mandatory summer school.  As such, it is critical that you carefully monitor your child’s home reading throughout the coming month, including weekends and during the April break.  Please take a few minutes every day to listen to your child read and discuss their reading with them.  It will make such a difference!
Your children have been very busy.  In Reader’s Workshop, we will soon start reading a series of fictional stories.   In Writing, we are still working on writing informational text.   In Math, we just finished our unit on metric measurement and are moving into measurement using feet and inches.
Our character education trait for the month of April is integrity.  The incentive activity for April is an exciting trip to Sleeping Giant!
   As always, please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
					Sincerely,
					Ms. Davis

April 9	 			Picture Day 


April 10				Early Dismissal
					End of the 3rd Marking Period

April 13-17		         		April Break

April 20				School resumes

April 24				Report cards sent home

April 27				Early Dismissal 
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